
Dear 5th Grade Families, 
 
This email contains information about our annual “Well Wishes” Yearbook Fundraiser.  This is 
a great opportunity for you and your family to purchase yearbook “space” for personalized 
messages for your 5th grader. 
  
All proceeds from the “Well Wishes” ads are going directly to the yearbook costs and/or other 
5th grade activities.   Please note, all 5th grade students will receive one yearbook free of 
charge, regardless of whether you purchase a “Well Wish” ad or not.   
 
Please feel free to share the link below with other family and friends; they will also need to 
follow the below instructions. 
 
The deadline for submitting “Well Wishes” is also March 17th. 
 
There are three options to choose from: 
 
1/4 page @ $20 (includes three pictures*) 
 
1/8 page @ $15 (includes one picture*) 
 
1/16 page @ $5 (words only, no pictures) 
 
*pictures for Well Wishes ads can be family photos from vacations or events outside of 
school 
 

Directions on Purchasing a “Well Wish” Ad: 

1. Click on the link: https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/25532, which will 
bring you to the below. Click on “Start Your Ad” 

 

 
 
 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/25532__;!!BqwCqLE!L5-DpdqDyAH1aW4RTObvGBu_m8bieY9eyUMKtMKwhUptzbTrrFe4emfZFyorBB-AzJsTeqjcemEdI8Xwyw$


2. Select the ad size you wish to purchase 

 
 

3. Select Student/Teacher. WE WILL NOT BE SOLICITING BUSINESS ADS. PLEASE 
ONLY CLICK ON STUDENT/TEACHER. 

 
 
 

4. Enter Your Child’s Name, which should populate like the below. 

 



 

5.       Once you see your child’s name, please click on “next”. 

 
 

6.       You will likely need to create an account to start the process. 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact 5thgradebulldogsphotos@gmail.com 

 

mailto:5thgradebulldogsphotos@gmail.com

